
From: crystal reuter   
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 5:00 PM 
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] EL22-017 
  
This is my April Bill from xcel.  My interim rate adjustment was almost $60.00.  This is something that 
middle class families can’t sustain.  Please consider this when you look at the increase xcel wants.   
  
Crystal Reuter  
  

 

 

   

 

      
 

   

 

  
 

    
  
      

   
    

 

 

     
 

  
   

 
 

  
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

   
  

 




